
To: Michelle Ochoa Castañeda[MOchoa@ACLUSOCAL.ORG]
From: Mark Bonini
Sent: Mon 4/2/2018 8:07:57 AM (UTC-07:00)
Subject: Re: Amador County PRA Request (1709)

Michelle;
Amador County Probation (Amador County) does not have/run a juvenile detention facility. We contract with other county 
facilities for our juvenile detention needs.

As an FYI for you and in an effort to maybe save you some work on your end, there are other counties in California who are 
similar in that they do not have/run juvenile detention facilities. I think the number is up to nine now...maybe more?

Take care,
Mark

On Thu, Mar 29, 2018 at 4:20 PM, Michelle Ochoa Castañeda <MOchoa@aclusocal.org> wrote:

To Whom It May Concern:

Attached please find our request for Public Records Act Request. 

In Solidarity

Michelle Ochoa Castañeda 

Senior Paralegal

ACLU of Southern California

Orange County Office
(o) 714.450.3962 x106 

Pronouns: She/Her/Hers 

“If there is no justice for the people, let there be no peace for the government.” ~Emiliano Zapata

ACLU SoCal: STAND FOR JUSTICE >> Download our mobile app at mobilejusticeca.org

THIS MESSAGE IS INTENDED ONLY FOR THE USE OF THE INDIVIDUAL OR ENTITY TO WHICH IT IS ADDRESSED AND MAY CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT 
IS PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL AND EXEMPT FROM DISCLOSURE UNDER APPLICABLE LAW. IF THE READER OF THIS MESSAGE IS NOT THE INTENDED 
RECIPIENT OR THE EMPLOYEE OR AGENT RESPONSIBLE FOR DELIVERING THE MESSAGE TO THE INTENDED RECIPIENT, YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED 
THAT ANY DISSEMINATION, DISTRIBUTION OR COPYING OF THIS COMMUNICATION IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED.

-- 

Mark J. Bonini
Chief Probation Officer
Amador County Probation
675 New York Ranch Rd
Jackson, CA 95642
209-223-6387 (office)
209-223-6229 (direct)
209-223-6403 (fax)
mbonini@amadorgov.org
twitter: @AmadorChiefPO

mailto:MOchoa@aclusocal.org
https://www.mobilejusticeca.org/
mailto:mbonini@amadorgov.org


Facebook: facebook.com/amadorprobation/

http://facebook.com/amadorprobation/

